Buchan Primary School Newsletter

Phone: 5155 9241 Fax: 5155 9249

Address: 4 Dalley Street Buchan VIC 3885

Email: buchan.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

Website: http://www.buchanps.vic.edu.au

BSB: 063-501 **Account**: 00906592



IMPORTANT

DATES

TOMORROW Friday 17th

TOTEM POLE PAINTING
Bring old clothes
DIVISION X-COUNTRY
Parents to Transport

NEXT WEEK

Monday 21st May SCHOOL COUNCIL 5pm SCHOOL VALUES NIGHT 5.30pm

Friday 25th May

GRADE 5/6 WINTER
SPORTS @ LAKES
with Miss Eds
WHOLE SCHOOL
with Mrs Sykes & Bec

17th May 2018 Number 14

SCHOOL VALUES NIGHT MONDAY 5.30PM

Creativity, Commitment, Caring

Our school. Your children.

As our school and community shrinks and changes, it is important we are all on board.

We need all our parents, grandparents and helpers to attend on Monday night.

The evening will involve a simple video, followed by a few questions about our school vision and values.

Hot food and snags will be provided. Rug up and bring a small plate of something sweet to share if you can.

As part of their leadership responsibilities, School Captains will be asked to stay after school to prepare for the event.

Please support your child by attending.

Regards, Clare Edwards

CONGRATULATIONS NAPLearners!



Well done to Archie, Noah, Robbie, Ella and Jake. Another round of NAPLAN done and dusted for the year!

Buchan Primary School Newsletter

THUMBS UP



To Julie and staff- for putting up with a very stinky office thanks to an un-locatable dead animal.



<u>BIRTHDAYS</u>



11th May Last week
Sophie Lewendon

22nd May
James and Stephanie
Lewendon

17th May 2018 Number 14

DIVISIONAL CROSS COUNTRY

Good luck to our competitors at tomorrow's cross country run at Nagle. Michelle Young (Bruthen Principal) will be there with a TUBBS group—However, parents are responsible for transporting and supervising their own children.

10yrs Zoe, Harry M, 11yrs - Steph, James, Jake - 12 yrs Lucy

TOTEM POLE ACTION-OLD CLOTHES AGAIN TOMORROW Tony from Bunnings is travelling to help us paint colourful pat-

Tony from Bunnings is travelling to help us paint colourful patterns tomorrow on our poles. This project had to be delayed due to camps, excursions, etc, so it will be an exciting day.

**A few poles will be saved for those attending Cross Country, so that no-one misses out.

Requests Please!

If anyone has any newspapers they are finished with the art room could use them.

Also any geraniums cuttings would be appreciated.